
 
 
 
 
July 18, 2016 
 
 
Dear NeurOp Shareholder: 

As we have in previous years, I’m writing to update you on the progress we have made this past 
year and the direction NeurOp is heading for the remainder of 2016 and into 2017. We will 
continue to update our website with current information (www.neuropinc.com ) and events and 
also invite you to join our LinkedIn page. This year has proven to be a challenge, and our lead 
compound, NP10679, is on track to have an open IND by the summer’s end. The support for 
this program from the NIH remains strong, and we are confident of continued support from this 
agency to initiate Phase I trials. Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 

I look forward to updating you throughout the year on our progress. 
 
Very sincerely yours,  
 

 
George Koszalka, Ph.D.  
President and Chief Executive Officer 
NeurOp, Inc.  
 
 
You may sign up on our website to receive our latest news through an RSS feed. We also post 
news to our LinkedIn page, so you may wish to follow us there. 

http://www.neuropinc.com/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/neurop-inc-

